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24th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am dropping you a line to share with you that we will not be seeing Mr Hankin in Year 6 or around 

school very much over the coming weeks. This is the result of a medical procedure that he will be 

undergoing which will see him needing some time to recover before returning to us again in full 

health.  

 

We anticipate seeing Mr Hankin back with us after the Easter break and in the meantime Miss 

Shopland will be leading learning in Year 6, with Mrs Russell supporting as she does typically for Mr 

Hankin.  

 

Be assured that Mr Hankin and Miss Shopland have been talking to each other and planning 

learning for Year 6 over recent weeks to facilitate a smooth handover until Mr Hankin returns. All of 

the children in the class have a strong relationship with Miss Shopland which we know will support 

this shift in arrangements and see them continue to make progress.  

 

We are sure that you will join us in wishing Mr Hankin a speedy recovery – should you wish to speak 

with him or Miss Shopland about arrangements please get in touch with them over the next few 

days.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Scott Hampton            

Acting Head Teacher 
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